
Town of Caroga Planning Board Decision 
Notice 

Date: March 25, 2020 

A Public Hearing before the Planning Board of the Town of 
Caroga was held on March 25, 2020 at 7:00 pm via conference 
call (per Governor’s Executive Order 202.1) to consider the 
following application: 

Application Number: P2020-01  

Caroga Lake Volunteer Fire Company 
1785 State Highway 10 
Caroga Lake NY 12032  

for the property located at 3237 State Highway 29A 
in the Town of Caroga  

and identified as parcel SBL#83.-1-1  

for a Site Plan Review as per the Town of Caroga Zoning 
Ordinance.  

The application was granted.  

Planning Board Chairman 
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